
 
 
 

 
June 22, 2012 

Space Shuttle Trainer coming to Museum of Flight 
The Museum of Flight has asked that we share this free, historic event with our citizens. 
 
 

After a 30-year career training crews for every Space Shuttle mission, NASA’s Space Shuttle 

Trainer is leaving its long-time home at the Johnson Space Center in Houston  

and is bound for its new home at The Museum of Flight in Seattle.  

 

And you are invited to come celebrate with us! 

The Space Shuttle Trainer Crew Compartment will arrive at The Museum of Flight at 11 a.m. on 

Saturday, June 30
th

 kicking off ShuttleFest, a week full of exciting events and activities with 

appearances by a star-studded line-up that includes Gov. Christine Gregoire, Congressman Jim 

McDermott and several well-known NASA Astronauts who will be signing commemorative 

posters and meeting the public.  

 

The event is free to the public. Come join us for ShuttleFest! 

Brought to you by Boeing and BECU. 

 

http://www.museumofflight.org/ 

 
 

 
Posted 6.22.12   
Lesa Ellis, Executive Assistant 

 Information Notice 

http://www.museumofflight.org/

